
From: Richard Bienapfl
To: Zach Summerlin
Subject: ARP Program Comments
Date: Monday, January 3, 2022 12:01:53 PM

We see a need in various location within the state for low income housing with
services for populations other than basedon age groups.  There are assisted
living like residential and service needs for veterans (any age) and the mentally
impaired who have been homeless or simply are aging to the point they need a
home and require additional assistance to live on a daily basis.  Some of these
persons are receiving some assistance from Medicaid, but are unable to
personally  arrange their services and in reality need a permanent home.  We
see an opportunity to convert existing underutilized (much due to covid)
facilities to serve these populations.  We would suggest this as a specific
category of potential uses of these funds
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